
 

 

 

 

 

Defra-funded survey for bovine TB in road-killed badgers: 

**** BERKS & HANTS Project Extension until 31 October 2017 **** 

 

Thank you!  This is excellent news and a result of the hard work you have all put into the survey.  It is also a 

reflection of the determination of the parties involved to make this project work.  

 

Can you help us with this final push in the last two counties, Berkshire & Hampshire? 

 

The locations of the submissions to date are below: 

 

 Berkshire: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Hampshire: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  Actual  

(25th June 2017) 

Target  

(31st Oct 2017) 

BERKS 11 100 

HANTS 69 100 

 

 

Who should I talk to if I have a question or to request more kits?   

Southern Edge Counties:  
For Berkshire and Hampshire, please contact: 

University of Surrey Veterinary Pathology Centre  

Email: badgerTB@surrey.ac.uk  
Telephone: 01483 689823  
Website: www.surrey.ac.uk/vet/pathology-services/badgerTB 

 

Northern Edge Counties:  
For Northamptonshire contact: 
 
University of Nottingham School of Veterinary Medicine and Science  

Email: sv-badger@exmail.nottingham.ac.uk 
Website: www.nottingham.ac.uk/vet/badgerTB 

 

Further information on bovine tuberculosis may be found at the TB Hub. 
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